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Boggs Mountain Demonstration State Forest

COBB, Calif. — CAL FIRE Sonoma-Lake-Napa Unit is announcing that Boggs Mountain Demonstration State
Forest will transition to winter season closures.

Seasonal camping will close at noon on Friday, Nov. 4. The closure is due to changing weather conditions and
ensuing poor road conditions and hazards. Camping typically reopens for the summer between mid-May,
depending on weather and road conditions. The forest will remain open for day use only from sunrise to
sunset.

For public health and safety, forest roads are subject to temporary closure pending wet weather conditions.
OHYV and off roading is prohibited. CAL FIRE encourages forest visitors to plan ahead before arriving to the
forest.

Please call the Boggs Mountain Demonstration State Forest office at 707-928-4378 should you have any
questions.

For more information on recreating responsibly during the winter months, please click here.
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